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GriefShare Program 

Bayside Baptist Church 
 

This is a worldwide grief support program that is for anyone that is grieving the loss 
of a spouse, son, daughter, relative or friend.  This is a 13 week program which will be 

meeting on Tuesday evenings at 6:00 pm at the Church.  The meetings will last ap-
proximately 90 minutes.  Each participant will have their own personal workbook that 

will be needed at the meetings and also for reference at home.   

The meetings are DVD based, hearing from world renowned grief experts.  You are 
welcome to begin attending the group at any point.  Each session is 

"self-contained", so you do not have to attend in  sequence.  The facilitators for this 
group are Greg and Debbie Brown, who have lost a son, a brother and their  

parents.  For more information or to sign up to attend the sessions, go to  
GriefShare.org.  You may also call Greg at 812-371-2323 or Debbie at  

812-764-3695 for more information.  Bayside Baptist Church is located at  
33677 Hwy 98, Lillian, Alabama 36549.   

 
 

 

 

 

BECAUSE THEY NEVER HEARD……. 

 
Baldwin Baptist Association 

108th Annual Meeting 

Bay Minette, First Baptist Church 

October 15, 2022 

 

HE SAID TO THEM  

“GO INTO ALL THE WORLD AND  

PREACH THE GOSPEL TO ALL CREATION” 

MARK 16:15 

 
This year we are focusing our Annual Meeting on prayer for the Unreached People around the 

world.  At the Annual meeting, we will have display tables around the meeting area that will 

focus on missions around the world, the nation, or our area.  All that we are asking is that your 

group decorate the table with items or posters representing that area of ministry.  If your 

church would like to represent a country or missionary at the Annual Meeting, please let us 

know by calling 251-945-5112 or emailing us at office@baldwinbaptist.com. 

 

Plan to attend, along with messengers from your church, and join us in prayer and fellowship. 

 

There will be no food at these booths this year.  There will be a lunch provided.  
 
 

Rick Ellison 

Director of Missions 

 

The Youth Group at First Baptist 
Church of Lillian  will be selling 

smoked Boston Butts for $30 
 Memorial Weekend.  All proceeds 

will go towards  the Youth  
Summer Camp in NC.  The orders 
need to be in by May 22nd  and can  

be picked up on May 27th.   
Please call  251-962-2180  

to  place your order. 

IN CONCERT 
THE SANDSPUR BAND 

Sunday, May 29 at 6:00 pm 
Miflin Baptist Church 

24687 Co. Rd. 20 
Elberta, AL  

(Behind Lay’s Cemetery) 
 

Stained Glass Bluegrass music 
at its best 

 
WHERE ARE YOU SERVING 

THIS SUMMER? 
 
 

Camp Baldwin is looking for Summer staff, ages 17-24.  
 

We are looking for students to come serve, live, and worship  
at camp this summer. If you have any questions, email  

Bradley Rogers at brogers@campbaldwin.org 
You can apply online at 

www.campbaldwin.org/employment 

COMNG: 
VBS 
2022 

FBC Loxley………………………...June 5-9, 6:00pm to 8:45pm 
Foley FBC……………….……….……June 6-9, 9:00am to noon 
FBC Bay Minette………...…………..June 6-10, 8:30am to noon 
Eastern Shore Baptist…….…………..June 6-10, 8:30am to noon 
Spanish Fort FBC………..……...June 12-16, 9:00am to 11:30am 
FBC Lillian...………………….....June 20-24, 5:00pm to 8:00pm 
Calvary Baptist-Foley……..…......July 11-15, 6:00pm to 7:30pm 


